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New 

 

Get ready for Efficiency Exchange 

Efficiency Exchange 2024 is next week in Spokane, Washington! This year’s conference will 

host over 450 energy efficiency professionals from across the country. Pre-conference 

events begin Monday, May 13, and include golf, energy efficiency tours and a networking 

social at the Davenport Grand Terrace from 5-7 p.m. On Monday and Tuesday nights, join 

small groups of colleagues for dinner and sign up for Supper Club. Whether you are a virtual 

or in-person attendee, download the Whova web and mobile app to start planning your 

conference agenda. 

 

Updated Measurement & Verification Protocol 3.0 documents now available for 

review 

BPA’s Measurement & Verification (M&V) Protocol 3.0 documents are now available. Please 

send any comments to Todd Amundson at tmamundson@bpa.gov. You may access the draft 

documents here. The final documents will be posted May 24, 2024, after collecting customer 

feedback and making any necessary revisions. 

 

General 

Evaluation project update 

BPA provides stakeholders with regular status updates on our evaluation projects. Our latest 

updates cover progress made on three evaluations launched in 2023. These include a 

process evaluation of Low-Income Energy Efficiency program, an impact evaluation on BPA’s 

nonresidential lighting portfolio and an impact evaluation on residential air source heat 

pumps and variable speed pumps...More 

 

  

 

 

https://whova.com/portal/webapp/effic_202405/sign_in/
mailto:tmamundson@bpa.gov?subject=tmamundson%40bpa.gov
https://www.bpa.gov/energy-and-services/efficiency/measurement-and-verification
https://www.bpa.gov/-/media/Aep/energy-efficiency/announcements/240502-bpa-ee-evaluation-projects-update-announcement-spring-2024.pdf

